













## ALL SAINTS C.E. (V.C.) FIRST SCHOOL & BUSY BEES PRE-SCHOOL

Headteacher: Mr D. Elliott-Hancock

Caring, Succeeding, Flourishing, whilst carrying our values in our HEARTS I can do all things through Christ because he gives me strength. *Philippians 4:13* 

26<sup>th</sup> September 2025

Dear Parents,

## Parents Evening - Tuesday 7th October 2025

We are pleased to invite you to our upcoming Parents' Evening, which will take place on <u>Tuesday 7th October</u>.

Appointments will be available between 3:40pm and 6:00pm for Oak and Rowan classes.

For <u>Busy Bees</u> and <u>Cherry Class</u>, please note that Mrs Griffin will only be available for in-person appointments until 5:00pm. However, she is happy to offer telephone appointments from 1:00pm onwards on the same day. If you would prefer a phone call appointment, please contact Mrs Griffin directly via ClassDojo.

If you are unable to attend on this date, please get in touch with your child's class teacher via ClassDojo to arrange an alternative appointment.

Appointments can be booked online via the school website at:

https://www.allsaints-standon.staffs.sch.uk/parents-evening/

We look forward to speaking with you and sharing your child's progress.

With warm regards,

David Elliott-Hancock

Headteacher